
Good morning, 

 
It is utterly disgraceful to hear federal agents are being sent to Milwaukee. I am not sure how many ways or 
times we need to say this but there's nothing preventative nor helpful (only harmful) to send law enforcement 
into communities that are already under siege by current conditions and local law enforcement.  
 
Elected officials on the city, county and state level should be doing everything in their power to push back on 
this egregious stunt. Consider doing what Oregon's state attorney general did and go to court to get a 
restraining order against federal agents.  
 
Also please share the status of any agreements that they have made with Trump and Bill Barr?  We demand 
any funds received from the federal government under this program to be redirected to our communities 
priorities and we are demanding ANY collaboration Milwaukee has with the federal government be ended 
altogether. 
 

Thank you, 

 

Markasa Tucker 

Director of the African American Roundtable 

Wisconsin Voices 

633 S. Hawley Road, Suite 112 

Milwaukee, WI 53214 

414-226-4288 

 

“No movement can survive unless it is constantly growing and changing with the times. If it isn't 

growing, if it's stagnant, and without the support of the people, no movement for liberation can 

exist, no matter how correct its analysis of the situation is. That's why political work and 

organizing are so important. Unless you are addressing the issues people are concerned about 

and contributing positive direction, they'll never support you."  

Assata Shakur, Assata: An Autobiography 

 

 

     

 


